


The Honorable Gina McCarthy 
June 7, 2016 
Page 2 

Given the apparent contradictions of the CARC and IARC findings for glyphosate and 
the paiticipation of EPA officials in IARC's report, the Committee has concerns about the 
integrity of the IARC process, the role played by agency officials in the IARC study, and the 
influence that EPA officials involved in the IARC proces� have on the agency's analysis of 
glyphosate. In order for the Committee to better understand the process that EPA is using to 
evaluate glyphosate, we request the following officials be made available for transcribed 
interviews in July 2016: 

• Matthew T. Maitin, Office of Research and Development, National Center for
Computational Toxicology

• Peter P. Egeghy, Office of Research and Development

• Jesudosh Rowland, Deputy Director, Office of Pesticide Programs, Health Effects
Division

• Charles Smith, Acting Deputy Director, Office of Pesticide Programs, Heath
Effects Division

Please contact the Committee to schedule these interviews no later than 5 :00 p.m. on June 14, 
2016. 

The Committee on Science, Space, and Technology has jurisdiction over environmental 
and scientific programs and "shall review and study on a continuing basis laws, programs, and 
Goverm11ent activities" as set fmth in House Rule X. 

Fmthermore, the Committee reiterates its request for documents referring to this matter 
as outlined in the letter dated May 4, 2016. The Committee requests that you provide the 
requested documents and information, in electronic format. An attachment to this letter provides 
details on producing documents to the Committee. 

If you have any questions about this request, please contact Joseph Brazauskas or Richard 
Yamada of the House Science Committee staff at 202-225-6371. Thank you for your attention to 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/(]Jf,t(l,L Lamar Smith 
Chairman 

cc: The Honorable Eddie Bernice Johnson, Ranking Minority Member, House Committee on 
Science, Space and Technology 


